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 SPRING LAKE HEIGHTS RECREATION  

ANNUAL FATHERS DAY BRITISH CAR DISPLAY  

AT ALLAIRE ROAD PARK 
 

Spring Lake Heights, NJ—Spring Lake Heights Recreation will once 

again host the annual display of classic British automobiles by the 

Positive Earth Drivers Club on Father’s Day, Sunday, June 20, 2021 

from 10am to 1pm at Allaire Road Park.  The rain date is Sunday, June 

27, 2021. 

 

This outdoor event will have a limit of 100 people including car owners 

and visitors. Mayor Chris Campion will attend and said “we encourage 

our residents and visitors remain mindful and responsible while on site 

this Father’s Day and enjoy these beautiful and rare automobiles.”  

 

Among the classics will be vintage Jaguar, Triumph, Austin Healey, 

Morgan and MG roadsters and sedans.  Many are pristine, others are 

“drivers” used daily by the owners who enjoy using their classics.    

 

This event opens the driving season and each year brings out Dads and 

their kids to see this interesting array of cars.   

 

Each vehicle on display will be spaced with 12-15 foot distance.  All 

attending will be encouraged to protect themselves and others by 

refraining from any touching of the cars or physical personal contact 

with others.  Facial masks are encouraged for the continued safety for 

all.  

 

Other important guidelines to remember include: Stay home if you are 

not feeling well or experiencing any cough, wash your hands often or 

use hand sanitizer and do not touch your face.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

“We British car lovers have been eager to get out this time of the year 

and enjoy the beautiful weather and our club camaraderie.  We’re 

thrilled to step out again this year in Spring Lake Heights and hope 

other British car enthusiasts can join us and learn about our Club” said 

Ken Kyle, President of PEDC.   

  

This event is no charge to the public.    

 

PEDC has its annual judged car show to Ocean Grove held on 

Saturday, September 18th, 2021.  British car owners can find out more 

information about this upcoming event during the Fathers Day Display 

or visit the website www.pedc.org.    

 

Positive Earth Driver’s Club was founded in 1989 and their mission is to 

preserve, maintain, restore, drive and otherwise enjoy vintage British 

automobiles.   For more information about this event, please contact Pat 

Wignall at 732-974-8858. 


